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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is with that sadness that I must inform you that Miss Stuart and Miss Cander will be 
leaving us at the end of this half term. Both have been with us since starting as newly 
qualified teachers and have brought so much energy and enthusiasm to the school, 
providing the children in their classes with care and excellent teaching. I know the 
children and staff are going to miss them hugely. We would like to wish them the best in 
their new endeavours and for the future.  
 
I am pleased to say that we have recruited Mrs Duguid to be Australia Class teacher from 
after Christmas and are really looking forward to welcoming her to the team. Mrs Duguid 
is an experienced practitioner and I know she is going to bring a great deal to Upper 
Beeding Primary.  
 
Between the October Half Term and Christmas, Australia Class will be covered by Mrs 
Collins. I am sure many of you will know Mrs Collins already and some of the children 
have been lucky enough to have been taught by her when she has covered for Miss Stuart 
and Miss Cander in the past.  
 
Miss Stuart and Miss Cander have kindly agreed to come back after half term for the 
Parents Meetings on Tuesday 31st October and Wednesday 1st November so booking 
arrangements for appointments to see them will be as normal. Further details will be sent 
in due course. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Andrews 
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